
 

 

July 2, 2021 

 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
 
BSE Scrip Code - 530589 
 
Sub: Intimation of new manufacturing unit at Madhya Pradesh 
 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
With an aim of expanding to new markets / geographies, Company is pleased to inform that 
construction of new manufacturing unit of “Prima Plastics Limited” has been started at the 
Pithampur Industrial Area, Madhya Pradesh. 
  
The expected commercial production will start from January 2022 at the unit and the same will be 
intimated in due course. 
 
Please take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

For Prima Plastics Limited 

 

 

 

Vandana Ahuja 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

Membership No. A57118 
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